
 
 

Amendment to Requests for Proposals 
Auditing Services 

 
The following changes have been made to the Request for Proposals issued on January 25, 2018: 
 
In Section Four, Information to be Provided in Response, subsection A. 4 and its parts a. – c. have been 
eliminated.  Subsection 5 is renumbered as subsection 4, but is not otherwise changed. 
 
No other changes have been made. 
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